
March 09, 2018 

Calendar of Events 
 

March 
 

Mar. 09 – Regular full day of school 

Mar. 14 – Firehouse Subs Community 

                  Night Out 4-8 pm 

Mar. 14-16 – Candy Guess days 

Mar. 22 – Crazy Hat Day  

Mar. 27 – Spring pictures will be taken 

Mar. 29 – CIS Social 3-5:30 pm 

Mar. 30 – Regular full day of school 

Mar. 30 – End of third nine weeks 
 

April 
 

Apr. 02-06 – No School - Spring Break 

                 

2017-2018 CIS PTO Officers 
Kelly Schaub – President     Alison Harris  – Vice-President     Vacant – Secretary 

Pam Mullen – Treasurer      

 

Use cispto456@gmail.com for comments, questions, suggestions, or for Bear Facts news.  Also 

view Bear Facts on the CIS website.  Check us out on our CIS PTO Facebook page.   

Bear Facts 
The Newsletter for 

Camden Intermediate School 

Camden Intermediate School 

Phone - 252-335-7808 

Fax - 252-335-4327 

     The classroom winners for our Box Tops 

Contest are as follows: 

 

4th Grade  Ms. Chappell 

5th Grade  Ms. Daniel 

6th Grade Ms. Worthington 

     Each of these classrooms will be rewarded 

with a treat party. 

     Thanks to everyone who submitted Box Tops.  

Each valid Box Top gives our school 10 cents to 

use toward needed supplies and equipment.   

     Here are the classroom winners for our Food 

Drive: 

4th Grade  Ms. Joyner  204 items 

5th Grade Ms. Copeland        225 items 

6th Grade Ms. Ferebee    305 items 

     Each of these classes will be rewarded with a 

pizza party.  We collected a total of 2,965 items—

GREAT JOB!  Thanks to everyone who donated 

items to this worthy event.   

     Congratulations to Isaac Lassiter.  Isaac won 

1st Place in the poetry division of the District 

Level competition for the Camden Woman’s Club 

Literature Contest.  His entry went on to the 

State level on March 3rd where he won 3rd place. 

Great job Isaac.   

     CIS Yearbooks are on sale now through March 

30th.  The price is $20 each.  A flier with the order 

form and details was sent home with students last 

week.  Please remember to order your yearbook 

before the deadline. No additional copies will be 

ordered.  Payment can be made with cash, check 

(payable to Strawbridge), or on line with credit 

card.   

     The last Social for this year for CIS 

will be March 29th from 3-5:30 pm.  The 

theme for the Social will be March 

Madness.  A permission slip will be sent 

home prior to the date.   

   The PTO will honor our A and 

A/B honor roll students with a 

treat party on Friday, March 16th.   



      

Kindergarten Registration – Camden County Residents 
 

     All children who were born on or before August 31, 2013 are eligible for Kindergarten registration for the 

upcoming 2018-2019 school year.  Please register your child during these dates. 
 

Pre-Registration for 2018-2019 Kindergarten students will be held at Grandy Primary School on: 
 

Monday, March 26th   from noon to 6 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 27th   from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Monday, April 16th  from noon to 6 p.m. 

Tuesday, April 17th from 8:30 a.m. to 2 :30 p.m. 

 

Please have your child with you.  There will be brief screenings provided by a Kindergarten teacher and a speech 

pathologist.  This process will take approximately 45 minutes, so please plan your time accordingly. 
 

Documents Needed to Complete Registration: 
 The student's certified birth certificate (not a copy or the “mother's record”) 

 The student's current shot record 

 The student's social security card 

 If the birth parents that are named on the birth certification do not reside at the same address, a  copy of the 

custody order is required. 

 The homeowner's lease, deed, mortgage, rent receipt or a letter from the property owner verifying the 

agreement. 

 Two (2) current utility bills (less than 30 days old) 

 A valid NC driver's license with the current address (or receipt from DMV indicating the change                                

has been made), NC state ID with the same address OR a valid military ID. 
 

For shared housing, all residency documents must be provided by the homeowner and the enrolling 

parent must have their driver's license with the same address or military ID. 

     Just a reminder to have your child check our 

LOST and FOUND section for lost or misplaced 

articles.  It grows by the day! 

PARENTS:  
      Please remember to check your child’s 

cafeteria account to be sure it does not have a 

negative balance.  If so, please take care of it 

immediately.  Thank you. 

 LOCKS is sponsoring a Spring fundraiser to further assist with the safety of all our schools.  Raffle tickets are 

on sale now through May 11th.  There are 3 great prizes—one night stay at Hilton Garden Inn at the Outer 

Banks, 4-person salt-treated high top bar table, and all new Fire HD tablet.  You can purchase tickets from staff 

members at each school and other local businesses.  You may also contact Bethany Godfrey at CIS at 252-335-

7808 for more details.  Thanks for supporting our schools. 

     The PTO will be sponsoring another Candy 

Guess fundraiser March 14-16th.  You can 

guess the number of pieces of candy in the jar 

for 50 cents a guess. 

     Also we will do another fundraiser on March 

22nd by having a Crazy Hat Day.  You can wear 

a crazy hat to school that day for $1.00.  Both of 

these fundraisers will raise money for our PTO 

and will help support our school with needed 

supplies and equipment.  Thanks for your 

support.    

     CIS will sponsor a Community Night Out fundraiser at the Firehouse Subs in Elizabeth City on 

Wednesday, March 14th from 4-8 pm.  A flier for this event will be sent home next week. Please 

plan to eat there on the 14th as Firehouse Subs will donate 15% of the proceeds during this time to 

CIS to be used for needed supplies and equipment.  You will need to take the flier with you for your 

purchase to count toward the donation to our school.  PTO will be there with extra fliers. Thanks.  

   Donations for the SPCA are being collected at CIS.  A 

box for the donations is located in the lobby of the 

school. This is sponsored by the Bears for Action group.     


